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Hi we live in the Eugene area and love supporting small local farmers markets. We 

have noticed that the regular small farms haven’t been at the market this last year. 

We were told that they were no longer allowed to sell their extra produce or face 

penalties. This absolutely ridiculous. We moved from a farming community where 

farms with water rights waste water by overhead watering the fields in the heat of the 

day including the roadside. When did it become illegal to sell extra produce as a 

backyard grower. 


